
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     
 
Please Stay Out, We’re Open 
 
 
July 1st  – September 6th, 2008 
Opening Reception: Thursday July 3rd, 2008 8-10pm 
 
Redling Fine Art is pleased to present Please Stay Out, We’re Open, a group exhibition in ten 
parts. 
 
For Please Stay Out, We’re Open the artists where asked to propose work that would function 
even when the viewer has been pushed out of the gallery.   The result is a closed-door show.  The 
work will only be able to be viewed through the windows and doors of the gallery. 
 
Part 1:  Morgan Fisher    July 1- July 6 
Part 2:  Jason Kraus & Martin Kersels  July 8 – July 12 
Part 3:  Walead Beshty    July 15 – July 19 
Part 4:  Drew Heitzler    July 22 – July 26 
Part 5:  Stuart Bailey & Frances Stark  July 29 – August 2 
Part 6:  Jeff Kopp    August 5 – August 9 
Part 7:  Mario Correa    August 12 – August 16 
Part 8:  Valerie Schultz    August 19 – August 23 
Part 9:  Margaret Honda   August 26 – August 30 
Part 10:  Barb Choit    September 2 – September 6 
 
The opening reception will also mark the release of the limited edition “postelogue” of the same 
title: Please Stay Out, We’re Open.  
 
During the run of the exhibition, gallery proprietors will take up residence in several locations 
including: 
 
Mandrake, Culver City: July 20 – 26  & July 30 - August 2  
Kraus Studio: July 17 
Heitzler Studio: August 6 
Kopp Studio: August 8 
The Club Bar at The Peninsula, Beverly Hills: August 15 
Correa Studio: August 16 
Hop Louie, Chinatown:  August 20 - 23 
 
More dates will be announced as the summer progresses.  Please contact the gallery for specific 
hours or if you would like to set up a studio visit or appointment. 
 
 
Redling Fine Art is located in Chinatown, Los Angeles.  For further information, please contact at 
the gallery at johnryan@redlingfineart.com 


